
 

 
 
 

 
 

                                                                                                                                                                                                  

                                                                                                       Friday 26th January 2024 

Dear Parents/ Carers, 

 

Happy New Year! We hope you have had a very enjoyable break. Thank you again for all 

the gifts and cards we received, we really appreciate them.   

 

Our theme this first half term is How can I change my world? Our core text will be ‘10 

Things I Can Do to Change My World’ by Melanie Walsh. Our theme will cover English, 

Geography, Music, PSHE, Computing and Design and Technology and link to texts chosen 

to explore our theme of ‘How can I change my world’ for this term. In the 2nd half term our 

theme will be Space Explorers and our focus text will be ‘Man on the Moon’ by Simon 

Bartram.  

 

 

Spring 1 

 

Science: Animals including Humans  Maths: Place Value, Addition & Subtraction to 20 

Religious Education: Judaism English: Writing inspired by ‘10 Things I can do to 

change my World’  

PSHE: Belonging to a community   DT: Making Desk Tidies 

Humanities: Investigating the UK 

  

Spring 2:  

 

Science: Animals Including Humans Maths: Place Value, Addition & Subtraction to 50 

Religious Education: Christianity: Easter English: Writing inspired by ‘Man on the Moon’  

PSHE: Internet safety  Art: Colour mixing/Brush stroke techniques 

History: Significant figures in space 

 

 

Children will need to bring their P.E. kits every Friday.  Please ensure your child has 

appropriate kit for outdoor lessons, especially as the weather has been colder.  Please 

make sure your child’s clothes are all labelled. We are working on ensuring the children 

understand that they are responsible for all their own clothes, this includes their school 

uniform and jumpers/coats etc.  

 

Homework will be found in their homework book, sent home every Friday. The spellings will 

be given out by the end of each week and the children will be expected to write the 

spellings for the test independently. The test will be taken every Wednesday. 

 

  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Reading takes place daily in the classroom and books are changed every Friday. From 

next week children will take one book of their choice from the reading corner and a book 

which is targeted to their reading level that they should practice reading independently. 

We ask for your support by reading regularly with them and completing the reading 

record when they have read to you, this will help with your child’s progress. Once the 

reading contact book has been signed, your child’s book will be changed. We also need 

your support in ensuring books are returned so that children can continue to have a wide 

range of books to read from.  

 

 

If you wish to contact us regarding your child’s education please make an appointment 

via the office or speak to us after school. 

We look forward to working with you and helping your child get the most from their 

education. 

 

Kind regards, 

Mrs. Akin, Miss Morgan and Mr Southcott. 
 

 


